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July 30, 2025
Friendly Reminder to Our Pilots

Whether you're based at Scappoose Airport or just passing through,
please remember to be a good neighbor when flying near our
surrounding communities.

We’ve received an uptick in concerns from residents about
low-flying aircraft over homes, especially in St. Helens and
Scappoose. While many flights are perfectly legal, we ask all pilots to
follow FAA minimum altitude rules and avoid low passes over
populated areas whenever possible.

Let’s work together to keep the skies safe and respectful.
Thank you for flying smart and being considerate!

Scappoose Airport Manager: Lacey Tolles
503-397-2888 or tolles@portofcolumbiacounty.org



